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   “A Great Place to Learn”
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Dear Parents:

Thank you:

Thank you to our Home and School for the many treats and potluck dinner during Staff Appreciation Week and Student Appreciation Week. You help make Gretna Green a “great place to learn”. The next Home and School meeting is Tuesday, March 10th. at 7:00 p.m.
PSSC:

Our next meeting is March 19th at 7:00 p.m. in the Library.  Everyone is welcome and encouraged to attend.
Drama:

Drama practice will begin after the March Break.  Students will begin preparing for the production titled Robin Hood and The King’s Bling.  Practice will be on Wednesday and Thursday from 2:30-4:00.
The Drama Club will be performing at the District Drama Festival.  A date has not been set yet, stay tuned for more detail about this event!
Cute Awards:
Congratulations to our C.U.T.E. Awards (Creative use of Technology in Education) winners and nominees, A.J. Adams, Bailey Black and Zachary Newman of the GG Times won for best Junior Reports.  Ian Bruce won for best Student Audio Recording.
Mrs. Frost won for best Note Book Lesson.  Mrs. Simmons won an award for Commitment to Technology.
Other nominees were:  Mrs. Moody, Miss Bowes for Notebook lessons, Christopher Cooke for Audio recordings and Miss O’Reilly and Mr. Richardson for People’s Choice.

Charlotte’s Web:

TNB will be presenting Charlotte’s Web for Gretna Green and Harkin’s Elementary students on Wednesday, March 18th in our gym at 12:30.

Shining Stars:

There was only one Shining Star this month, Jacob DeWolfe Grade 2M.  He was sent to the office for being a great help around the classroom, listening well and following class rules.  Congratulations Jacob.
District # 16 Chess Tournament:

We are involved in playoffs now to determine who will attend the District # 16 Chess Tournament. Details will follow for students who will be involved.  Thanks to Mrs. Blakely for giving up many noon hours to form the chess club.  The winners of the school tournament will attend the district tournament on March 14th.
Jump Rope For Heart:

A representative from Jump Rope For Heart will be here to kick off the beginning of our Jump Rope For Heart Campaign. 
Teddy Bear’s Picnic:
Our next year’s Kindergarten students will be attending their Teddy Bear’s picnic on Thursday, March 26th.  On that date, our present Kindergarten students will not be attending school.  All next year’s students will be receiving information, shortly, regarding this event.

Parent/Teacher Interviews:

Please complete the attached form so that we can schedule Parent-Teacher interviews. Reports will go home on Monday, March 30th and interviews will be held Thursday, April 2nd  (4-7p.m.) and Friday, April  3rd  (9-12 a.m.).
Math Family Fun Night:
The Math Family Fun has been rescheduled to April 9th from 6:30-7:30.
Important Days for March:

	March 2-6
	March Break

	March 20
	Curriculum Implementation Day – No School for Students

	March 26
	Teddy Bear’s Picnic for 2008 Kindergarten Students! & no school for current Kindergarten students.

	March 30
	Reports go home

	April 2
	Parent/Teacher Interviews (4:00-7:00 p.m.)


(Please return to your child’s homeroom teacher.)

List all your children attending Gretna Green.

	Child’s First & Last Name
	Grade
	Homeroom Teacher
	Telephone Number

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	


Check one of the boxes below.

□ I would prefer to come for an evening conference on Thursday, April 2nd  (4-7 PM).

□ I would prefer to come for a morning conference on Friday, April 3rd (9am – 12 pm).
_____________________________                                _________________________

Parent’s Signature




Date
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